
STORM UPDATE  
306-683-3000 Warman Community Middle School          wcms@spiritsd.ca 

  

If you would like to accompany your child on their first day of classes, parents are 

welcome to. Please note that masks are mandatory for all guests, as well as completing 

the COVID 19 self-screening questions before entering the building. 

 

 

• Masks will be required for all students born in 2010 (and later) as well as staff who 

work with them.   

• Masks are recommended, but not required for all other students and staff at WCMS.  

 

 

Please note that the back-to-school event for today, Monday, August 30th has been 

cancelled due to restrictions. We look forward to seeing everyone later this week! 

 

 

GRADE 6 – 10:20 

GRADE 7 – 10:05 

GRADE 8 – 10:35 

We will be following cohorts until restrictions have lifted but will be continuing with 

staggered recess times for the entire 2021-2022 school year.  

 

 

Doors to the Legends Center will remain closed during school hours, including the lunch 

hour. Visiting the vendors in the Legends Center will only be accessible by walking 

around the school and entering through the front doors.  

 

 

• WCMS will be accessing the library for book exchanges with their classes starting in 

October.  

• The microwaves will not be accessible for students for the month of September. 
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